
Back to School Back to School

Back to School Back to School

Back to School Back to School

Back to School

Back to School

Back to School

start your school day
with PE class or Drama

class

Would You Rather
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 bring lunch from home
or eat at the school

canteen?

Would You Rather
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have a long recess or
have your school finish

off earlier?

Would You Rather
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choose subjects to study
or choose a teacher to

study from?

Would You Rather
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be in the school’s sports
team or debate team?

Would You Rather
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talk with friends in
person or on social

media?

Would You Rather
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go on a school trip or
take off from school?

Would You Rather
be the smartest person
in your class or the best

athlete in the class?

Would You Rather
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homeschool or attend
physical school?

Would You Rather
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Back to School

have more hands-on
activities or theory based

learning activities?

Would You Rather
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write with a pencil or a
pen?

Would You Rather
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be a math & science
wizard or literature &

history expert?

Would You Rather
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go on a trip with school
friends or with family?

Would You Rather
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like your teachers to be
more friendly or

authoritative but better
at teaching?

Would You Rather
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wear polka dots or plaid
to school every day?

Would You Rather
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have Mr Krupp or
Captain Underpants as a

headmaster?

Would You Rather
have a teacher with a
shrill voice or the one

who scratches his nails
on a chalkboard?

Would You Rather
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wear oil-slick hair or a
clown nose to school?

Would You Rather
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write with a pencil or a
pen?
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wizard or literature &

history expert?
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go on a trip with school
friends or with family?
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like your teachers to be
more friendly or

authoritative but better
at teaching?

Would You Rather
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wear polka dots or plaid
to school every day?

Would You Rather
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ride a magical bus or a
dragon to school?

Would You Rather
take a school trip to a

desert island or a
rainforest?

Would You Rather
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have your teacher
follow you on TikTok or

on Instagram?

Would You Rather
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